
The PHSA Invites You and Your Family to 

Movie Night Featuring Cars 3 

 

 

 

 

 

 

When:  Friday, January 12, 2018 6:30p-8:30p 

    Doors open at 6pm and the movie begins at 6:30pm 

Where: St. Ursula School Auditorium 

This event is only open to St. Ursula School Families. 

Wear your Pajamas and bring blankets and pillows to enjoy a movie night! 

Refreshments will be sold! 

If you would like to volunteer for Family Movie Night or donate baked goods please go to one of 

the below emails to sign-up.  Please specify if you will bring baked goods and/or volunteer.   

Questions:  Contact Melissa Keller at 214-662-5100 or melissa.keller07@gmail.com or Caroline 

Davis at 410-818-8234 carolinejdavis72@gmail.com. 

Return the lower portion and money to the school office attention:  PHSA Movie Night no 

later than Thursday, January 4, 2018.  

 

Family Movie Night 

 

Family Name _________________________ Homeroom #: ______  

Kids Attending _________ x $1 per person = ___________  

Adults Attending _________ x $1 per person = __________       Total Enclosed = ___________  

 

NO tickets will be distributed. All pre-paid names will be on a list at the door. 

Please send cash or make checks payable to SUS PHSA 
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